
 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

ERNEST AIRLINES MAKES ITS DEBUT AT MILAN BERGAMO AIRPORT 
 
 

On 6th June, Milan Bergamo Airport welcomed the inaugural flight of Ernest 

Airlines, the new Italian airline previously known as “Fly Ernest”, which made its 

debut at Bergamo airport with a route to Tirana. 

The arrival of the Ernest Airlines Airbus A319 was welcomed at midday by the 

traditional water salute carried out by the Orio al Serio Fire Brigade. Immediately 

after the arrival on the stand, the ribbon-cutting ceremony took place in the 

presence of Alfredo Sostero, the Account Manager of Ernest Airlines, and 

Giacomo Cattaneo, Director of Aviation at SACBO. The ceremony was repeated 

at the boarding gate for the first flight departing for Tirana operated by Ernest 

Airlines. 

Ernest Airlines flights between Milan Bergamo Airport and Tirana will take place 

on a twice-weekly basis (Tuesdays and Saturdays) in the first two weeks of June, 

with the addition of Fridays from the third week of June onwards. From 10th July 

to 9th September, the number of weekly flights will increase to 4, with the 

addition of Wednesdays, to then return to the three-flights-per-week schedule. 

 
For further information: 
Valeria Beccari  
Ernest Airlines Press Office 
Mobile: +39 3921463682 
Email: valeria.beccari@ernestairlines.com 
www.flyernest.com 
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